
 

The Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute (Founded in 1980) 
Founders:  C. L. Jones and Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 
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October 31, 2012 – Institute Report   
   

 II Ti. 2:2: “And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to 

faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.” 

 

Sending Church:  Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 

Support:  I.B.F. I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. -  Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Furlough Address:  Same as above 

Furlough phones: (817) 690-6019 & 690-5258   E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 

 

Dear Praying Friends,  
 

 

Since starting the first Bible Institute in 1980, our main objective was, and still is, that souls be saved through the 

ministries of the students, faculty, and graduates of the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute.  The report this year is 

a good one with our students winning 1,584 souls to the Lord during the 2011-2012 school year (506 of those 

souls were taken to the local churches of the Bible Institute students!) 

Our first institute just had its 27
th
 graduation (in August of this year) in which I was privileged to speak.  We had 470 

in attendance, and our largest graduating class (6) to date.  With this graduation we have seen 70 graduate!  Our 

current student body is of 40 students, even though 12 left to start our newest institute (the 14
th
) in Cadereyta!   

Under our leadership, we have seen 70 graduate from the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute,            

and we want to focus on graduate # 65 on this occasion:   Joel Sánchez.  Joel was saved, baptized             

and called to preach under our ministry.  He has been involved in every aspect of the Sunday School                                          

ministry (he is currently assistant to the youth director and has taught in Children’s church).  He has                    

also helped in V.B.S.  He has been used of God in the music in the church also, and plays the guitar,                                 

the piano and other instruments.  In November he will be assisting a new work that started in August                      

of 2011.  He not only thinks God has called him to Japan, but he is preparing to go, having already    

studied three years of language!  Pray for him as he is working for the church and missions in order                                

to get the experience he needs before going on deputation.  Pray that God will provide the right wife                       

for him also!  His graduation was unique in that his father and mother also graduated with him.  We will say more 

about them in our next institute letters.      
 

Lord, please keep calling nationals to preach the gospel in Mexico and around the world!  This is our prayer and we 

hope this will be your prayer also.  
 

Support for the institute is needed on a two-fold front:                                            

Prayer - pray for our teachers (8), our student body (40), and their protection.  Our institutes meet at night, the most 

dangerous time of the day (as far as the cartel agenda is concerned).  Pray for the ministry that each student develops 

while in the institute.                                      

Financial - we only charge two dollars per week per student.  That does not cover the cost of books, materials and 

helps for the teachers.  We praise God for the churches that have helped us in their monthly support.      

                                 

Please keep praying and supporting the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute.  This institute not only trains 

nationals in the Word of God, but is also reproducing other institutes to do the same!  

 

 

In Him, 

 

 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. –Gal. 6:9 

 

P.S.  Do not miss our personal letter in November when we report of our recent Missions & Pastors Conference! 

 

Received for the Institute in August and September, 2012     $_________ 

¡Muchas Gracias!  Thank You! 

 

You make it possible to teach the Word so that Hispanics can reach the world for Christ! 

 


